AMPCO

January 27, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: AMPCO Addition to Intervenor List
Hydro One Networks Inc. Changes to Uniform Provincial Transmission
Rates, Board File No. EB-2008-0272

Mr. David Crocker of Davis LLP has been retained by AMPCO as its legal counsel for the above
proceeding. Please add Mr. Crocker to the Intervenot List. His contact information is as follows:

Mr. David Crocker

Davis LLP

1 First Canadian Place, Suite 5600
P.O. Box 367, 100 King Street West
Toronto, Ontario

Tel: 416-941-5415

Fax: 416-777-7431

Email: dcrocker@davis.ca

Mr. J. Mark Rodger of Borden Ladner Gervais is not representing AMPCO in this proceeding and his
contact information may be removed from the Intervenor List.

Please contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.

Sincerely you

Adam White

Copies to: Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Intervenors

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario
www.ampco.org

372 Bay Street, Suite 1702 P. 416-260-0280
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2W9 F. 416-260-0442



